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During his recent visit to Israel and the occupied Palestinian territory, the Secretary-
General reiterated the United Nations' well known position that settlement activity is 
illegal, contrary to Israel’s obligations under the Road Map and will not be recognized by 
the international community. 
  
Today’s announcement by Israel to approve a large number of new units deep inside the 
occupied Palestinian territory in the settlement of Shilo and retroactively legitimize 
hundreds in a nearby outpost is deplorable and moves us further away from the goal of a 
two-state solution. 
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